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SUBJECT: State of the System Presentation 
 
FROM: Tony McCaulay, Director of Planning and Marketing 
 
DATE: February 1, 2021 
 
 
Action Requested 
None – information only. 
 
Background 
In recognition of the fact that we have several new Board members and that much has transpired 
during the past year, staff has prepared a brief State of the System presentation that will be 
presented at the February 1, 2021 Board meeting.  The presentation will include a look at 
services provided by the Authority and pre-COVID levels of ridership, what has taken place 
with the transit system since the COVID pandemic arrived in March of 2020, health and safety 
measures in place currently, the financial picture of the agency given the COVID pandemic, and 
the work of the Blue Ribbon Task Force that has been established to both assist with the 
recovery and to make reform in public transit within the Bay Area. 
 
Recommendation 
None – information only. 
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